
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

2. CANNON HILL CRESCENT: STREET TREES 
 
 The Board considered a report requesting the Board’s support for thinning of Pohutukawa trees on 

Council land on Cannon Hill Crescent.  (Refer also to clause 7.) 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the branch structure of all Pohutukawas on Council land on Cannon Hill Crescent be 

thinned up to a maximum of two thirds, except for the Pohutukawas outside the two properties 
where the owners have requested that the status quo remain. 

 
 2. That the situation concerning the Pohutukawas be reviewed after the thinning has occurred. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


